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WINTER UNIFORMS NEXT ON SCHOOL SAVING BONUS SHOPPING LIST 

The Allan Labor Government’s School Saving Bonus is providing cost of living relief to hundreds of thousands of 
families, who have so far saved more than $150 million on the costs of school essentials. 

But for families who haven’t had a chance to use their bonus, time is running out to buy uniforms or textbooks. 

Premier Jacinta Allan and Deputy Premier Ben Carroll today visited Pascoe Vale South Primary School to encourage 
families to use their $400 School Saving Bonus to purchase winter school uniforms before the cold weather sets in. 

More than 700,000 transactions have been processed since the Bonus was launched in November, with families 
saving more than $60 million on uniforms, $58 million on camps and excursions, and $31.8 million on textbooks. 

While most families have drawn on their School Saving Bonus in part or in full, around 30 per cent of bonuses 
remain untouched – ready to be used by families ahead of winter. 

The next few months are the last chance to use the $400 School Saving Bonus to purchase uniforms or textbooks, 
either through approved suppliers or at second-hand uniform and textbook shops run by schools. 

Any money unspent by 30 June will automatically transfer to a family’s school account, with parents able to use 
these remaining funds on school activities like camps, sports or excursions.  

Non-government school families who have a healthcare or concession card are also eligible to receive the bonus.  
These schools decide how to allocate the bonus to best accommodate their families and students. 

The School Saving Bonus builds on many Labor Government programs easing the cost-of-living, including free school 
dental checkups, the Glasses for Kids program, and Breakfast Clubs dishing up more than 53 million meals since 
2016. 

For more information about the School Saving Bonus, visit vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus. 

Quote attributable to Premier Jacinta Allan 

“Whether it’s helping buy new uniforms or textbooks or reducing the cost of school camp – our School Saving Bonus 
is making a real difference for families.” 

Quote attributable to Deputy Premier and Minister for Education Ben Carroll 

“Now is the time for families to use the School Saving Bonus on winter uniforms before the cold weather sets in. This 
extra help means busy families have one less thing to worry about.” 

Quote attributable to Member for Pascoe Vale Anthony Cianflone 

“It is wonderful to see that Pascoe Vale South Primary School families have already saved over $117,000 from the 
School Saving Bonus.” 

https://www.vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus

